Peterborough Minor Hockey Council
P.O. Box 553, Peterborough, Ontario, Canada, K93 626

Dear Parent and Player,

On behalf of the Peterborough Minor Hockey Council (PMHC) “AAA” Zone, | would like to
welcome you to the 2074-15 hockey tryouts.

Tryouts will consist of five or more sessions and may include exhibition games. Please have your
player arrive at least 45 minutes prior to each skate to allow sufficient time to sign in and get
dressed.

Players selected for the team will be asked to sign an offer of commitment. This form, when
signed by the player and parent/guardian, will confirm the player's commitment to accepting a
position on the team.

Please consider the following as your son or daughter pursues hockey at the "AAA” level. Our
program involves:

1. participation in regular practices, developmental sessions (including on- and off-ice),
league/exhibition games, and tournaments....typically, 4 or 5 on- and off-ice sessions per
week.

2. participation between 4 or 5 tournaments which will involve travel and overnight stays

3 a financial commitment estimated between $3,000.00 and $3,500.00 (registration and
maonthly payments) see separate sheet re upcoming changes in registration

4. regular league travel within the Eastern AAA Hockey League -Central Ontario(Lindsay),

Clarington, Oshawa, Whitby, Quinte, Kingston, Ajax/Pickering, Barrig, York Simcoe,
Markham and South Central{Richmond Hill), North Central (Qrillia) .

We are very excited about the colour changes in our sweaters for the upcoming season which will
result in an immediate change in the colour of the player's helmet from white to black and a
“phase in” change in the colour of the hockey gloves from maroon, or maroon and white to black
or black and maroon.

Thank you for your interest in the Peterborough Minor Petes “AAA” hockey program. Should you
have questions, please feel free to contact a member of the PMHC Board of Directors listed on
our website, www.peterboroughminorpetes.ca or the Coach of the team for which your player is
trying out:

Good Luck,

Walter DiClemente

President

Peterborough Minor Hockey Council




